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July 17, 1997

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
hashington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Duke Energy Corporation
Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
Standby Service Water Pond Dam
TAC Nos. M99239 & M99240

Reference: Letter from Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. Joseph J. Holonich to Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission Attn: Mr. Gleny S. ,

Marshall dated July 8, 1997, Catawba |

Nuclear Station Standby Service Water Pond

The purpose of this letter is to document the removal of
a structure "near the left downstream toe of the dam",
as mentioned in the referenced letter.

This structure was located just east of the toe of the
dam (to an observer's left if standing on the middle of
the dam crest and looking downstream) at the time of the
on site inspection of the Standby Nuclear Service Water
Pond Dam which was held February 26, 1997. Since that
time, the structure (which was a small cabin that
predated ccnstruction of the dam and power plant) has G2

been torn down and removed. This has been verified by
Iactual inspection. / fy,

If you require further information, please contact
M. S. Kitlan, Jr. at (803)831-3205.

Very Truly,/Your>,
/

|> - g
G. P. Peterson
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xc: L. A. Reyes
Administrator, Region II

P. S. Tam
Senior Project Manager, ONRR

R. J. Freudenberger
Senior Resident Inspector (CNS)

M. Batavia
,

'

South Carolina Department of
Health and Environmental Control
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